
 

 

 

Planning and Housing Commission 

  

  

Date:   9 October 2024    

  

Subject:  A Housing First Greater Manchester    

  

Report of: City Mayor Paul Dennett, Portfolio Leader for Housing First and Steve 

Rumbelow, Portfolio Lead Chief Executive for Housing First   

________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Purpose of Report  

  

To present the report that was taken to the GMCA on the 27th of September 2024.   

  

Recommendations  

  

Members are requested to:  

  

1. Note and comment on the content of the attached report to the GMCA on the 27th 

September 2024.  

  

   

 

 

 Contact Officers  

  

Andrew McIntosh: andrew.mcintosh@greatermanchester-ca.gov.uk    

  

Steve Fyfe: steve.fyfe@greatermanchester-ca.gov.uk,    

  

Mary Gogarty: mary.gogarty@greatermanchester-ca.gov.uk   
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